
16 June 2020

Dear Enroller

Please be advised AMEB Qld has resumed face-to-face examinations at the Ashgrove Studios in
Brisbane, and at some private venues. We look forward to the imminent resumption of face-to-face
examinations in northern and central Queensland during sessions 6, 9, and 15 in August. Additional
hygiene and cleaning protocols have been put in place to comply with all government health
directives.

Any private venue which wishes to host AMEB examinations in Queensland must complete the
Practical Examination Venue Questionnaire and sign the declaration that the venue can comply with
COVID-19 safe directives and protocols for the State Manager's consideration, prior to examinations
being delivered at any external location.

I am pleased to announce the AMEB Shop is taking online enrolments for two additional Video
Repertoire Examination (VRE) sessions this week for all Queensland residents, irrespective of
location. Sessions 74 and 78 are in place for this year only!  

Certificate of Performance, AMusA and Speech and Drama video examinations can be conducted
but enrolments will be taken on application and must be approved by the State Manager. Special
conditions may apply. Enrollers or candidates considering these options, should contact AMEB Qld
in the first instance.

The table below sets out details for the two additional VRE sessions: 
Session Close date Submission date

74 15 August 2020 4 September 2020
78 7 October 2020 25 October 2020

I would like to take this opportunity to announce that I recently commenced a 6-month temporary
secondment with the Department of Education.

During my absence, I am delighted to advise that Kate Grant will be the Acting State Manager. I am
confident that AMEB Qld is in good, capable hands and well placed to provide seamless
examinations across Queensland during the COVID-19 pandemic disruption.

Kate and I have worked closely together over the past 18 months and she is very familiar with all of
our work both locally and nationally.  Kate has played an integral part in AMEB Qld’s transition to
video examinations, amongst other things.

I look forward to working with you all again upon my return.

I wish you and your candidates all the best for their future examinations.

Stay well and safe.

Best regards,

Kiley Tierney
State Manager, AMEB Qld

https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/62343/1c0q1/2890759/at4zSU0O5NnJ4X73mNvKgnTq86pknXQNWs5CE80F.pdf
https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/62343/1c0q1/2891252/at4zSU0O5NnJ4X73mNvKP5sxmX0g.J9miwqIxFox.pdf



